
Dear Friends in Christ,

Aswe journey deeper into the holy season of Advent towards Christmas, |would like to take
this opportunity to wish you all a joyous and peaceful time of anticipation and love.

To celebrate this Christian season, we will be holdingservices on Christmas Eve,
Christmas Day, and on December29with Lessons and Carols at the following churches:

e Christmas Eve(with the Eucharist) at St. Bee’sAnglican Church,
Westville, at 7pm

e Christmas Day (MorningPrayerwi th the Licensed Lay Ministers)at
Christ Church, Stel larton, at 11:15am

e Lessons & Carols at St. George’sAnglican Church in NewGlasgow,
at 11am (with the Licensed LayMinisters of ACPC and St. George’s)

It is my hope, aswell as the hopeof theACPC Council, that these serviceswill be
meaningfultimes of shared fellowship aswell as tradition aswe mark the birth of the Christ
child and await his comingagain in glory. Please let one of your wardens know if you need
transportation to any of these services and arrangementswil l be made.

“ e e ouevery Christmas blessing,

Th Reverend Dr. Joanne Neal
Pastoral A d m i n i s t r a t o rfor ACPC


